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San Francisco Managing Partner Comments on AB 5 Restraining
Order

News

1.13.20 

In the Overdrive article “For now, trucking remains exempt from Calif.’s restrictive contractor law,”

San Francisco Regional Managing Partner Jason A. Geller offers commentary on a federal judge’s

decision to indefinitely expand a temporary restraining order that exempts trucking from

compliance with California’s AB 5 worker classification law. Jason expects that, based on the quick

hearing schedule, the judge will rule within weeks whether to issue a permanent injunction. 

To read the full article, visit Overdrive. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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